
24/01/2020 

MR RJ Stensland 
12 / 48A Queenscliff Road ST 
Queensliff NSW 2096 
rstensland@indracompany.com 

RE: DA2019/1426 - 77 Collingwood Street MANLY NSW 2095

Hi,
I'm a member of the Queensie SLSC and the use of the servery window for take-away coffees 
is an excellent idea as it moves the coffee queue from the busy corner of Collingwood and 
North Steyne to the quieter Cameron Av. 

I fully support the use of this window for the take-away coffee service as it increases safety for 
the public.

Regards
RJ
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